Statement for reasons of work on pruning of TPO trees at Briarfield House, PR69HW

We are requesting permission for 6 of the TPO tress listed at our property to be cut back due to the following reasons:

· Deadwood: large overhanging branches onto the garden and driveway with potential to cause damage to property, vehicles parked below and children / people outside in the garden area if this was to fall.
· Dieback: many of the TPO’s exhibiting no signs of life, causing an eyesore to the property.
· General pruning to help the longevity of the tree
